Amended Minutes of the February 27, 2024
Special Meeting for the Dighton City Council

Mayor Annita Lorimor called the meeting to order at 5:26 pm. Those
present include Council members: Marlene Rupp, Janet Shapland, Craig
Doris, Austin Bretz and Erik Steffens. Also present were Dale Pike,
Superintendent Craig Collins and City Clerk Nicole Strobel.

Discussion was started with Mayor Lorimor stating a mistake was made
and non-approved funds were sent out for a down payment on a
sprinkler system that was discussed by the city council in 2023. The
discussion was had to see if the funds were refundable and we do not
know at this time, so discussion shifted to if we are even ready for a
sprinkler system at this time in the park as some work will need to be
done in the park before sprinklers could be installed, such as leveling
dirt form around the curbs and burying some electrical lines
underground. If we needed or wanted to spend the money for an
underground sprinkler system and if so, are we ready to have them
installed.

No decision was made and the item was placed on the agenda for the
March meeting.

Councilman Craig Doris made the motion to adjourn, Councilwoman

Janet Shapland seconded, yeas by all, motion carried. Meeting
adjourned at 5:55 pm.
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